
Hello Chapter Members 

A new feature was added to the chapter web site today. This 

feature will automatically send you an email message when a 

journal article is published to the web site. It will give you a link 

in the email to the new content. This document is an example. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me or your 

chapter director know. 

Jim Rivord 


